Portiand Bond Program

Community
COIIege Building Our Future

PCC is expanding educational opportunities at its Cascade Campus by building and
renovating facilities, thanks to a voter-approved bond passed in 2008. PCC has invited
a diverse group of neighborhood stakeholders to serve on a Bond Advisory Committee
to work with the College on a Master Planning process. The Selected Plan will provide

a general framework for future campus improvements and parking solutions, and
address potential impacts of changes for the campus and surrounding neighborhoods.
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News from Cascade Campus
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Come join us at Jefferson High School (Cafeteria) at 5210 N. Kerby Street. Cafeteria
entrance is on N. Kerby Street between Sumner and Webster streets.

Monday, December 5 -- 6:00 to 8:30 PM

Meetings are open to the public with an opportunity for members of the public to ask questions or
speak directly to Committee. The site is wheelchair accessible with on-street parking.

Bus routes #44 (Capitol Hwy/Mocks Crest), #72 (Killingsworth/82nd) and #4 (Division/Fessenden).

For more information: bond.pcc.edu

or call 971-722-8423




